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Comments: Please, U.S. Forest Service, respect and honor the 1964 Wilderness Act by excluding from your

Prescribed Fire Project ALL of the beautiful Sequoia, Sierra, and Monarch wilderness areas.  They are protected

areas and the habitats of many species of wildlife and plant life that would be utterly devastated by the

Prescribed Fire Project.  It would be horrifying to have drones and helicopters sent into those protected and

beloved wilderness areas to deliberately start fires to burn them down.  I ask you-I beg you-to preserve and not

burn down all wilderness areas that are protected by the Wilderness Act.


